December 15,2017

LEGAL NOTICE:

The Boatd of Selectmen has scheduled a Special Town Meeting on January 22, 2018 at
7:30 p.m. at'the Ludlow High School. At their meeting of December 12, 2017 the Board
opened the warrant and inserted two- articlés relative to the approptidtion of finding for a
new Senior Center project and a new Chapin Street Elementary School project and closed
the warrart. '

William E. Rooney, Chairman
Ludlow Board of Selectmen

LUDLOW REGISTER: Please publish as a Legal Notice in the Wednesday, December
20™ edition of the Ludlow Register. If you have any questions, please contact this office
at 583-5600, ext. 1202. Please email me with confirmation aconverse@ludlow.ma.us.
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